
Fishing – instructor Culbert
back at Loganlea

Steve  Culbert  (right)  passing  on  his
knowledge  to  an  angler  at  Loganlea  Trout
Fishery last season, Picture by Nigel Duncan
Media

Time is ticking towards the opening of the new fishing season
at Loganlea Trout Fishery in The Pentland Hills in March.

And well-known fishing instructor Steve Culbert has confirmed
he will again be on hand to give casting advice.

The instruction is open to anybody fishing on that day at the
popular reservoir near Flotterstone.

And the dates are all Sundays.

They are March 3, April 1, May 6, June 3 and July 1 and Steve
will be around from ten o’clock to two.

If  you  want  more  information  contact  Steve  on
s.culbert1@sky.com
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